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Niel, 4 February 2022 

 

 

To the International Director of the IRCF 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Lokesh Edara, 

Dear colleague, 

 

 

 

With this letter I would like to inform you that the Board of the European Resuscitation 

Council (ERC), officially approved the request of the Indian Resuscitation Council Federation 

(IRCF) to become an official member of ILCOR, during the ERC Board meeting on the 9th of 

December 2021. 

 

My congratulations with this new step forward and very much looking forward to a fruitful 

cooperation. 
 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Prof. Dr. Koen Monsieurs 

Chair European Resuscitation Council 

 

 

 

 


